
	
	

 
 
Artist's work to be shown at the Taubman, stolen and 
recovered 
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ROANOKE, Va. (WDBJ7) Artist Paul Villinski will be speaking at the Taubman Museum 
this coming Thursday. He’s based in New York, and created special pieces specifically 
for the Taubman. 
 

 
 
The truck carrying components of one of his pieces “Flower Bomber” was actually 
stolen outside of his studio in New York. In its place, he quickly created “Passage.” 
 
But just Saturday, “Flower Bomber” was recovered. 
 
Villinski’s work will be installed at the museum in February 2018. He’ll be speaking this 
Thursday at 6:30 p.m. 
 


